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to Michael, twatson@hopedale-ma.gov, Doug, me, philip.olson@state.ma.us 

 
 

Hello, 

  

You do not need to do anything formal at this time.  Please just let me know if you have any 

specific concerns, aside from those mentioned in your original email.  

  

The best way for you to review current information about the site is to review the documents 

available here: 

  

MassDEP Waste Site / Scanner Release File Viewer (state.ma.us) 

  

The Potential Imminent Hazard Evaluation contains the data that we have collected to date.  At 

this time, it appears that a small amount of soil in a localized area is impacted.  We plan to 

excavate it as a “release abatement measure.”  We will provide opportunities for you/the 

community to comment on this plan as we develop it.  

  

Thank you, 

  

Angela Boyd, LSP 
O. 508.226.1800 | C. 508.361.9112 

 

https://eeaonline.eea.state.ma.us/EEA/fileviewer/Rtn.aspx?rtn=2-0022153

